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I vehemently oppose this bill. You have no right to come to my property and meter 

my water from a well thst I maintain and pay for. This is yet another tax that 

Oregonians cannot afford and an invasion of our privacy and self sufficiency. You all 

won’t be happy until you have taxed us to the poor house and can fully control our 

lives. This is absolutely a disgrace to your constituents. You will literally push people 

out of their homes if decide we must pay for upgrades to meter our wells and by 

upgrade I mean control.  

Oregonians CANNOT AFFORD  this.  

Hands off our water 

 

 


